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Dear Committee
I strongly oppose the extension of a State of Emergency. The astronomical damage already caused by mandates
and restrictions in this country is incalculable, more lives lost, at the hands of your government than anything
else. It is appalling that you seek to extend the suffering of everyday Australians and continue destroying the
economy. You no longer represent or serve the needs of this once great State and Country.
Regards

l

Sent from my iPhone
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